
Work Hard Be Kind

SQA results will be released on Tuesday 5th August

Get results day ready by
• Signing up to MySQA to receive your SQA results by 

email and/or text, as well as by post

• Reading the SQA ‘Your Results’ booklet, which gives 
information and advice about results, appeals and your 
certificates 

Support on results day 
• Key staff will be available between 10am and 2pm to 

speak to pupils and their parents/carers about results, 
either in school or by phone (0300 300 1300)

• Our SDS advisor, Mark will be available in school between 
10am and 2pm on a drop-in basis for any pupils wishing 
support 

• The SDS results helpline is open from 8am to 5pm        
(0808 100 8000)

• The SQA results helpline is open from 8am to 6pm      
(0345 279 1000)

SQA Results Day 2025

https://www.mysqa.org.uk/cs8/content/signup_input.action
https://www.castleheadhigh.com/2025/06/25/sqa-booklet-2025/
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